
To the supervisors: 

 

Do not pass the proposed cannabis expansion.  I am reading many of the  

comments you have received.  I have not yet found ONE that supports the  

expansion from someone who does not profit financially from marijuana.   

The County is unable to enforce the current cannabis ordinances.  We are  

in a drought.  Our County is on fire every summer and fall.  Enforce the  

existing laws, not change them.  The change needed is to abandon the  

complaint based system and enforce the law. 

 

Ruth Van Antwerp 

Ukiah 

 

 


